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THANK YOU

From the Badger Teaching
Team, we would like to
express our appreciation to
parents/ carers for actively
supporting your child's
learning and homework.
Your support holds
significant value, making a
constructive impact. Your
encouragement in the
home setting is truly
appreciated and
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HAPPY NEW YEAR BADGERS! [

fostering a positive learning

Welcome back, children and parents! We hope this environment for our
message from the Badger teaching team finds you children. Thank you for
well-rested and recharged after the Christmas and your ongoing commitment
New Year celebrations. As we usher in the New Year, to your child's education..

our class is buzzing with excitement to welcome each
and every one of you back from the festive winter
break. Laughter, chatter, and the unmistakable energy
of eager learners fill the Badger class, ready to embark
on new academic adventures.

We hope that the holiday season provided you with
cherished moments of warmth and connection with
loved ones. Now, as we resume our academic journey,
let's carry that spirit forward. The Badger teaching
team is enthusiastic and ready to guide our children
through the Spring term, filled with discovery, growth,
and meaningful experiences. Whether it's delving into
the wonders of literature, unlocking the mysteries of
mathematics, or exploring the vast world of science,
there is much to anticipate and look forward to in the
coming months.

In this newsletter, we hope to provide parents with a
glimpse into the exciting topics and activities their
children will be exploring, fostering a deeper
understanding and engagement in their academic
pursuits.




